
 

WI 4-H Youth Conference-Madison National 4-H Congress
Citizenship Washington Focus Space Camp
American Spirit Trip Summer Camp
Camp Counselor Training National 4-H Conference

 
We recognize the individuals and families that have lost a loved one during the past year.  
These families were kind enough to encourage contributions in their loved one’s memory to the 
Ozaukee County 4-H Foundation:

IN MEMORY OF:  Robin Brunnquell, Killian Burton, Gary Paulus, Art Viesselmann, Randy Eibs, 
Doris Schmidt, Jim Melichar, and Marlene Tesker

FRIEND/ALUMNI OF 4-H:  Kay Buelke Schroeder, Diane Omdahl and
Linda Martens on behalf of her grandchildren Parker and Bryce Moldenhauer

A Big Thank You to the LaBudde Group, Inc for their generous donation towards a named 
scholarship to be given out, annually, to one of our 4-H Youth. 

Another Big Thank You to the family of Janice & Tom Bublitz for their generous donation 
towards a named scholarship to be given out, annually, to one of our 4-H Youth. 

Special Thanks to the 275 participants that attended the 2023 Bowl-A-Thon at Circle B, helping 
to raise $ 15,689.07 for the Ozaukee County 4-H Foundation. 

A Thank you to the Sponsors of Lanes and Donators of the Bowlathon: Baird Investments-Greg 
Sommersberger Group, A Plus Landscaping Services, State Bank of Newburg,  Andrew J. Construction, 
Aring Equipment Company,  Roden Barnyard Adventures, Roots & Stems Flower Farm, Bob Ziegelbauer 
Insurance Agency, Lyneis Electric, Creekside Valley Farm, Ozaukee County Fair,  Rychtik Construction, 
Pretty Paws Grooming, Carr Services, Cedar  Creek Farm, Ozaukee County Agricultural Society, Pioneer 
Service, Spectrum Wealth Advisors, Personalized Tours, Thrivent, Bonus, Inc. Larson’s Home Exteriors,  
and Olsen’s Piggly Wiggly.

The Ozaukee County 4-H Foundation
Wishes to acknowledge and thank all the 
businesses, corporations, individuals, and 

partnerships that have donated to the 
Ozaukee County 4-H Foundation during the 
year of 2022.  Funds from the Foundation 

provide Scholarships to 4-H Youth and Adult 
volunteers to participate in educational 

programs such as:



The 2024 Ozaukee County 4-H Bowlathon will be held on February 4, 2024. The invitation is 
open to both 4-H members and families as well as non-members. Especially for our 9 Pin Tap. 
Join us helping raise money for the many camps, scholarships and training of both members 
and leaders within Ozaukee 4-H. Follow our website for updates. 
https://www.ozaukeecounty4hfoundation.com/


